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bcc

Subject Comments on Volume 1 of the updated 1993 SNA

 
Dear Mr. Havinga,
 
Replying to your letter seeking comments on Volume 1 of the updated SNA, we inform you that we 
do have not any further comments on the content of the Volume 1. We took part in the forming of 
the opinion of the European Central Bank on the Volume 1 and we agree with the comments of the 
ECB.
Regarding the title of the updated SNA, we prefer the second proposed title: System of National 
Accounts 2008 (2008 SNA).
 
Sincerely,
 
Gábor Huszár
Economist
Statistics
Magyar Nemzeti Bank
(The Central Bank of Hungary)
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